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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

NOVEMBER 

14th   Power FM 

15th   Assembly  

22nd  Book Club Due  

22nd  Assembly  2.15 pm 

25th- 4th Dec School Swim-
ming 

 

 

DECEMBER 

3rd     P & C Meeting  

5th     Year 6  Farewell  

13th   Presentation Day 

16th   Reward Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents,  

Tomorrow sees our Kindergarten children heading out for a walk around 
Greenwell Point as part of their History and Geography unit. They will be 
looking at significant sites around the town and what makes our town special. 
If you see them out and about, be sure to say hello. 

On Wednesday we will welcome 18 excited children and their families as 
they attend their first Kindergarten Orientation. Starting at 9:15 am, parents 
will participate in an information session while their children get to discover 
their classroom for next year and get to know the students they will be com-
ing to school with.  

This week also sees Power FM broadcasting live from the school. Broadcast-
ing starts at 6am and children are welcome to attend school from 7:30 am. 
All students will be treated to a free breakfast of cereal and toast. Parents 
and community members are welcome to join us so why not come along and 
join in the fun. A coffee van will be here for you to get your morning coffee fix 
and the P&C will be selling bacon and eggs rolls for $5.00 for any parents, 
visitors and children who would prefer this alternative. 

At next weeks assembly (please note any time and date changes) students 
in Year 5, will be given an opportunity to express to students and parents, 
why they believe they should be considered for a leadership position in 2020. 
Parents and family members are welcome to attend. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the P&C for all of the work that 
they do for our school. At last weeks P&C meeting, they voted to kindly  
donate money to the school to construct a sandpit, to purchase resources for 
classrooms and to purchase blinds for classrooms. The work they do behind 
the scenes for the school benefits each and every child.  They are currently 
looking for more members, so if you have time to come along to the next 
meeting, please save the 3rd December at 6 pm to your calendar. The more 
support we get from parents means the more support our school and  
students receive. 

Finally, as today is Remembrance Day I would like to take this opportunity on 
behalf of the school to pay our respects to all of those Australians who have 
served and died as a result of war. 

Have a great week! 

Regards, 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 



BOAT AWARDS 
    
KB— Shayla & Airlie 

1B—  Deagan & Jordan W 

                  2/3 William & Mikaela 

                  3/4—Aisha & Max G 

                  5/6—Natasha & Sam 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week  
a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  
 
 

           BIRTHDAYS 
 

           Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

Indee who turns 10 tomorrow. 
Sakhi who turns 10 on Thursday. 
Mikaela who turns 8 on Friday. 
Tyson who turns 9 on Friday. 

P & C NEWS 
CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:   
Wednesday November 13th Bern, Susan& Pat 
Monday November 18th: Rachael, Kristi & Natalie W 
 

Helpers are needed for our school weekly pub raffle. With the takings from this raffle the school has 

been able to buy IPads and reading resources. If you’d like to help the P & C just let Mrs Miller in the 

office know. 

 

LIDS FOR KIDS 

Congratulations to everyone that have bought in lids for the Lids for Kids  

collection, so far the school has collected over 2000 lids. So don’t forget to  

keep collecting the lids and please make sure that they are washed and clean  

before sending them to school. Have you asked your friends and family to  

collect lids also?  Lids that can be used are milk lids, UHT milk lids, water bottle  

lids and soft drink lids. 

   
LIBRARY NEWS 
As the year is slowly coming to an end, its time to start checking for any missing library books that may 
be out standing. We ask that all books be returned by the 22nd November so that Mrs Hiscox is able to 
do a stocktake. 
 
BOOK  CLUB. 
Book Club is due back on Friday the 22nd of November. Please make sure that students names are on 
the order form. If you wish to order books as a gift please either mark it on the order form or if it is a 
loop order, there is a tick box that will notify Mrs Hiscox it will be a gift, but still please notify either Mrs 
Miller or Mrs Hiscox in the office, just in case so they know not to give the books out to the student. This 
is the last order for the year.  
 
 

Harley making great progress 

 with his Literacy. 


